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In the spirit of shared governance, the Faculty Senate requests the following:

· That deans prepare their “high-level implementation plan” in consultation with the chairs and faculty of affected departments and programs;

· That Faculty Senate hold a special meeting at the beginning of spring semester to review the “high-level implementation plans” and to provide meaningful feedback to the President before final decisions are made in response to the plans;

· That the President thoughtfully consider Faculty Senate input before final decisions are made in response to the final version of the “high-level implementation plans.”

